
GOGEBIC COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION and TOWNSHIP DISCUSSION 

 MONDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2018 3:15PM  

In Attendance 

Marti Wegner  John Matonich  Dan Peterson  Roy D’Antonio Barry Bolich 

Phil Strong Patti Hagstrom John Cox-Wakefield Township Larry Grimsby-Erwin Township 

Steve Boyd-Ironwood Township Richard Bouvette-Marenisco Township  

Mike Rogers -Watersmeet Township  Kelsey Roble 

Discussion 

John Cox stated that the MTA Christmas Party will be held on Thursday, December 13, 2018 at the Elk & 

Hound Restaurant.  He added that the brushing on 519 is an improvement and that the “Trucks Entering 

Highway” have been put up.  He gave a brief update on Extreme Tool being sold, the sub-station for the gas 

company and the casino.  He suggested that road tours be held.  Discussion took place and the following tours 

were scheduled: 

• Wakefield Township Friday, November 30, 2018 9am 

• Erwin Township Monday, December 3, 2018 9am 

• Watersmeet Township Tuesday, December 4, 2018 1pm 

• Ironwood Township Thursday, December 6, 2018 9am 

• Marenisco Township Friday, December 7, 2018 9 

Mike Rogers asked about the Township Gravel Program and the continuation to complete the road 

improvements of Thousand Island Lake Road. 

Steve Boyd commented on the timely fashion issues/problems have been being taken care of by the Road 

Commission employees. 

Larry Grimsby expressed how good the snowplowing has been in Erwin Township. 

Dick Bouvette stated that there is no new information regarding the prison closure scheduled for December 1, 

2018. 

 

Next Discussion  

Monday, January 28, 2019 3:15pm. 


